
 
 

GAG ACT TALKING POINTS 
 

The right to free speech – including political speech – is a cornerstone principle of 
liberty. America’s founding fathers understood this and protected this right in the First 
Amendment to the U.S. Constitution’s Bill of Rights.  
 
Politicians want you to believe “Gag Act” bills will clean up the political process, but 
the legislation actually protects legislators from criticism under the guise of “reform” and 
are a direct violation of our constitutionally protected rights. 
 
“Gag Act” legislation will have a chilling effect on political speech - causing citizens 
and the grassroots organizations they support to go silent, thus allowing legislators to 
operate in secrecy and hide their true positions on crucial legislation. 
 
These bills will serve to allow politicians to secure their power in office by silencing the 
grassroots and ensuring their constituents will never learn of their freedom-shredding 
votes. 

 

 
 

 
Be sure to check your state Campaign for Liberty page frequently for updates on this and 
other important liberty issues. Not a member yet? Sign up at CampaignForLiberty.org 
today and receive crucial email updates about active battles in your state. 

Elected legislators should be accountable to 
the people they represent, but these bills will 
allow them to shield the truth from their 
constituents, removing all accountability. 
 
Merely exposing a legislator’s anti-liberty 
voting record would become a crime without 
government “permission.”  
 
The onerous requirements needed to get a 
government stamp of “approval” would 
include a total loss of privacy for supporters 
of grassroots organizations. 


